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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Application M-2017-036, Knox Pit Irrigation - Groundwater Concerns 
1 message

Terry Waters <terrywaters125@msn.com> Sun, Jan 21, 2018 at 9:25 AM
To: "jared.ebert@state.co.us" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: "rhelmick@larimer.org" <rhelmick@larimer.org>, "cdjones@larimer.org" <cdjones@larimer.org>

January 21, 2018

 

To: Jared Ebert jared.ebert@state.co.us - CO Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

Cc:  Rob Helmick (Larimer County Planning Office, Plan 17-ZONE2113, 970.498.7682)

       Clint Jones (Larimer Country Engineering Department, 970.498.5727)

 

Re: Objection to Application M-2017-036, Knox Pit

Loveland Ready-Mix Concrete, Inc. Laporte Operations, Knox Pit Construction Material Application 112

 

Pages 143 and 144 of the 2018-01-03_PERMIT FILE – M2017036 (3) file posted on 1/3/2018 shows a November 30,
2017 letter from Stephanie Fancher-English to Jeff Smith (General Manager for the Larimer & Weld Irrigation Company)
in which she summarized the topics discussed in an October 27, 2017 meeting. However, the file omitted the original
Irrigation Office comments regarding impacts to the Cache La Poudre Ditch that runs through the center of the proposed
operation. Please note that the 2018-01-03_PERMIT FILE – M2017036 (3) file on page 146 did contain review comments
from the Taylor & Gill Ditch Company. Therefore, I am sharing the below Irrigation Office letter (dated September 11,
2017) since the Larimer County Planning Office’s website has not yet posted the letter on their site (sharing my copy that
contains some of my hand-written notes).
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Additionally, I have included the below excerpts from Larimer County Engineering Department (submitted by Clint Jones) 
that were submitted on September 15, 2017 regarding groundwater (Larimer County Planning Office’s website has not yet



1/22/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Application M-2017-036, Knox Pit Irrigation - Groundwater Concerns

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&jsver=GqQG3uDHMaM.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1611989e47119a18&siml=1611989e4… 3/5

posted the letter on their site):
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Please note that the ditch company’s valid concern regarding the proximity of the actual hole(s) in the ground to the ditch
and the excessive ditch loss due to the porous soil conditions, should be addressed in the proposed mining application
instead of the applicant monitoring the situation.  Thank you in advance for your review and consideration of the irrigation,
drainage, and groundwater issues identified in this email.

 

Thank you,

Terry Waters, PMP

PO Box 291

3200 Tharp Drive

https://maps.google.com/?q=3200+Tharp+Drive%0D+%0D+Laporte,+CO+80535%0D+%0D+970&entry=gmail&source=g
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Laporte, CO 80535

970-482-4462

 

tel:(970)%20482-4462

